
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER  

Availability of Monitoring Data for Unregulated Contaminants for the East 

Windsor MUA 

Our water system has sampled for a series of unregulated contaminants. Unregulated contaminants are those that 

don’t yet have a drinking water standard set by EPA. The purpose of monitoring for these contaminants is to help 

EPA decide whether the contaminants should have a standard. As our customers, you have a right to know that 

these data are available. If you are interested in examining the results, please contact Anthony Palombi, Water 

Superintendent at (609) 443-6000 ext. 7607 or 7 Wiltshire Dr., East Windsor, NJ 08520. 

This notice is being sent to you by the EWMUA. State Water System ID#: NJ1101002. 


